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and I ...

A few thoughts about
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“If the answer is
good for you, it will
make an incredible
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between 15 and 34
years showed young
adults were more
likely to engage in
risky behaviour.
There has been calls
for Finance Minister
Enoch Godongwana
to ...

Alcohol law
enforcement the
answer to dangers,
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whistle in 2018 on
the Australian ...
Speaking after
Friday’s hearing, the
Human Rights Law
Centre senior lawyer
Kieran Pender said
there was no public
interest in
prosecuting ...

Prosecutors seek
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Richard Boyle
Got a question about
employment law?
Write to Howard at
levitt@levittllp.com.
Howard Levitt is
senior partner of
Levitt Sheikh,
employment and
labour lawyers with
offices in Toronto and
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Howard Levitt: These
are some of the
burning labour law
questions I am
hearing most often
After several failed
attempts by the city
and state to legalize
basement apartments,
Comptroller Brad
Lander has a plan
based on another
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Is the Loft Law the
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illegal basement
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“No one is above the
law̶and that
includes the attorney
general and the 7 ...
some of the
information to the
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certainly our
responsibility ...

Intel Committee
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Above the Law and
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Attorney General’
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painting which may
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Ashmolean Museum,
Oxford. This item is
being shared by an
institution as part of a
Community
Collection.

Robert Boyle: 'the
father of modern
Chemistry'
Taking the law into
our hands is never an
answer in this society.
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This should be
shunned and
condemned. And, for
the sake of
delicadeza, tragedies
should not be used
for spewing
personality-based ...
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